
 

11th May 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
As you are aware the last year has been an unsettling one for many of us, particularly our 
children.   
 
The children currently in Year 6 will be leaving us in a few short weeks and, once they have 
taken their Year 6 assessments, we will be shifting the focus to preparing them to make the 
best possible start they can as they transition to secondary school. 
 
From 17th May Year 6 will have two new teachers. Mr Punni will be teaching them Monday to 
Wednesday and Mrs Wilkinson Thursday and Friday. Both teachers are highly experienced 
and effective and they have both been working with the class for some time already. They 
will be working with the children across a range of topics to support each one through to the 
next stage of their education.  
 
We will be in touch later in the term regarding arrangements for events to mark the end of 
primary school for your child. 
 
I would like to thank you for your understanding through what has been a difficult year and 
ask for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Thornhill 
Acting Head of School  
 


